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BY EMAIL ONLY TO: Intellectual Property Office
Legal Section
Mr Richard Perry
richard@theperryestate.com Concept House
Cardiff Road
NEWPORT
NP10 8QQ

Direct line: 01633 814463
Email: jamie.frost@ipo.gov.uk
Switchboard: 0300 300 2000

22 June 2022
Dear Mr Perry

Re: Your Offices’ Malicious Intent and Criminal Attempts to deprive me of
property, perpetrate and Conceal serious crime

1. Thank you for the aforementioned letter dated 25 May 2022, addressed to our
Chief Executive Tim Moss, and received by the IPO on 27 May 2022. As a
Legal Advisor at the Intellectual Property Office (IPO) Mr Moss has asked me
to respond on his behalf.

2. Your letter raises a number of distinct issues. | understand my colleagues have
already dealt with several of these issues in separate communications. In this
letter | propose to deal with the issue of a missing filing receipt for a patent
application you call “REF: ‘FanTail Ties™’, which you claim was filed by post
on 11 May 2022 and signed for by the Office on 12 May 2022.

3. I'am sorry to hear that you have been experiencing difficulties in attempting to
file an application for a patent by post. | have spoken with my colleagues in the
relevant teams, who inform me that we are unable to locate an application filed

_at the relevant date bearing your name and/or entitle EF: ‘FanTail Ties'™.
In your letter of 25 May 2022, you state that a delivery confirmation in relation
to your postal item of 11 May is attached. Unfortunately, no delivery

confirmation appears to have been included in your letter of 25 May 2022
(received by us on 27 May 2022).

4. | 'am happy to investigate this matter further for you. To assist me in doing this
I would ask that if you are in possession of a delivery confirmation for your
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postal item of 11 May 2022, that, if convenient, you please provide me with a
digital copy to the email address above.

5. Alternatively, you may choose to refile your application either via post or digital
means.

6. If you are unhappy with my response, you can escalate your complaint through
our Customer Experience Unit (CEUmailbox@ipo.gov.uk) who will ensure a
senior member of staff responds.

Yours sincerely,

Jamlie Frost

Dr Jamie M. Frost MRSC | Legal Advisor
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Our international export services continue to be disrupted

following a cyber incident. There is currently a limited service.
For more information please click here.
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I Your item was delivered on 12-05-2022.

Not the signature you expected? Find out why.
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